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Dear parents, carers and staff,  

Mould was found in the cupboard of a classroom in Building 14 at Lansvale Public School on 7 
February 2025, following investigation of a musty smell and identified by staff.  

An independent hygienist inspected the room and took samples for testing the same day. Air 
quality tests returned results within the acceptable limits. 

Access to the cupboard was restricted to students and staff.  

Remediation was completed after school hours on Friday 21 February, which included an 
environmental clean and a repair of the sink and water ingress points.  

All work involving mould took place outside of school hours with appropriate safety measures in 
place.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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